
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

To: The Parents/Guardians of Cabrini High School Students  

 The Faculty of Cabrini High School 

 

From: Donna Sweeney, Principal of Cabrini High School  

Date: August 4, 2021 

Subject: Management of asbestos insulation products and pesticide notice to those 
attending Archdiocese of Detroit Schools 

 

As is required by the Archdiocese of Detroit, Cabrini High School has asbestos management plans 
prepared for our building. Accredited inspectors have checked the condition of any asbestos and 
have developed operations and maintenance procedures that will keep this material in good 
condition. These plans are available in the school/parish office. 

 

As part of Cabrini High School’s pest management program, pesticides are occasionally applied. 
You have the right to be informed of any pesticide application made to the school grounds of 
building. In certain emergencies, pesticides may be applied without prior notice, but you will be 
provided notice following any such application. If you need prior notification, please complete the 
information below and submit it to the school office: 

 

Name:   
 

Address:   
 

City:   
 

Email:   
 

  Phone:  __________________________________________________________________________ 


